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NEWS RELEASE 

The Association of Pacific Islands Public Auditors makes a $1,000 donation  
to American Red Cross for Saipan Relief Efforts 

August 13, 2015 
  

 
At the closing dinner of the 26th Annual 
Association of Pacific Islands Public Auditors 
(APIPA) conference held on August 7, 2015 at the 
Sheraton Laguna Guam Resort, Guam Public 
Auditor Doris Flores Brooks presented CNMI 
Public Auditor Michael Pai a check in the amount 
of $1,000 to be donated to the American Red 
Cross on behalf of the APIPA Principals for 
Saipan relief efforts due to Typhoon Soudelor.   
 
“All of us as Pacific Islanders know the 
devastation that a typhoon can cause.  We’ve gone 
through storms as bad and worse,” Public Auditor 
Doris Flores Brooks said.  “For that reason it was 
not hard for us to decide that APIPA should help 
the people of Saipan.” 
 
APIPA Principals consists of Public Auditors 
from Guam, American Samoa, Chuuk, CNMI, 
FSM National, Marshall Islands, Palau, Kosrae, Pohnpei State, Yap, U.S. Virgin Islands, and 
Samoa. 
 
For more information, contact Jerrick Hernandez at 475-0390 ext. 203. 


